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ISSUE: GEORGE FLOYD 

"While I’m heartened by this verdict and believe it’s an important step towards

accountability, we must remember that this verdict is not true justice. True justice would

mean that George Floyd would have walked away from that encounter alive. It would mean

that he would be able to watch his daughter grow up. If we had true justice in this country,

the kind that lives up to our ideals, countless other Black men and women wouldn’t see the

same fate as George Floyd. While we cannot change the past, we can change what happens

next. We can decide that we can no longer tolerate a policing system and a justice system

that only serves some and not all. We can commit to real reform, to real justice, and to a

better system of policing that truly keeps our communities safe instead of tearing them

apart. My thoughts are with the Floyd family and the mostly Black and Brown families

across this country who have lost a loved one to police violence.”
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